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4.16 – STUDENT VISITORS - School Board Policy 

DEFINITION OF VISITOR:  Anyone who is not a student or an employee of Nemo Vista Schools. 

Parents are always welcome, but need to make an appointment through the principal’s office to see 

a teacher or visit their children’s classroom. 

     For the safety of our students, the following is required when you visit: 

1. Go directly to the principal’s office to check in. 

a. A visitor’s badge will be issued to allow staff members knowledge of office check-in. 

b. Return to the principal’s office to check out. 

Parent Visiting Lunchroom 

     Parent can only have lunch with their child. 

Student Visitors  

     Student visitors in the classroom can be disruptive to the educational process. Student visitation is 

strongly discouraged. Any visitation to the classroom shall be only allowed with the permission of the 

school principal or administration.  
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